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Report Number: 2019-3432
Incident:  Accident with Injuries
Location: 5400 Block of Route 34
Township: Oswego

Date, Time Occurred: 11/07/2019, 5:46 P.M.

Date, Time Assigned: 11/07/2019, 5:46 P.M.

Synopsis:

Kendall County Sheriff's deputies responded to the 5400 block of Route 34, unincorporated
Oswego township, for a single vehicle that left the roadway and struck a tree. The driver,
Reynalda Orozco, a 58 year old female from the 1700 block of Fredericksburg Lane in Aurora,
refused medical attention. A juvenile passenger was treated for non life-threatening injuries by
Oswego EMS and released on scene.

Reporting Deputy: Deputy Undesser #66

Supervisor: —/// Disseminated on:

The Sheriff's Office would like to remind the public that all persons are presumed innocent until
proven guilty in a court of law.

For additional press inquiries, please contact pio@co.kendall.il.us

Ready to Protect, Proud to Serve
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Report Number: 2019-3434

Incident: ~ Out Of State Warrant
Location: Ridge Road/Walker Road
Township: Na-Au-Say

Date, Time Occurred: 11/07/19 9:22 PM

Date, Time Assigned: same

Synopsis:

Kendall County Sheriff's Deputy initiated a traffic stop on a vehicle for speeding and
registration lights out, near the intersection of Ridge Road and Walker Road in Na Au Say
Township. The driver, Benjamin Otstott, a 19 year old male from the 24,000 block of Hanover
Court Plainfield IL, was taken into custody for a no bond drug warrant out of Kalamazoo
Michigan. Benjamin was transported to the Kendall County Jail.

Reporting Deputy: Denyko H
Supervisor: 'D/V// Disseminated on:

The Sheriff's Office would like to remind the public that all persons are presumed innocent until

proven guilty in a court of law.

For additional press inquiries, please contact pio@co.kendall.il.us

Ready to Protect, Proud to Serve



